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From: dan68 < >  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 10:11 AM 
To: Wendy Kaufman <Wendy.Kaufman@greatersudbury.ca> 
Subject: Montrose 

I would like to voice my objection to Dalron destroying more beautiful scenic trails in the Montrose project. 
I am also concerned about all the added traffic that would  be flowing on Montrose. It's difficult walking down the street 
as it is, now the city wants to add more traffic? I fear for any pedestrian walking on the side of a busy street with no 
sidewalk. Money talks safety suffers. 

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 
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